
 

 

Update on 2020 U.S. Hockey Hall of Fame Game 

June 18, 2020 

The health and safety of fans, student-athletes, coaches, event employees and our society in general is very 

important to everyone involved with the 2020 U.S. Hockey Hall of Fame Game scheduled for Nashville, 

Tennessee on Saturday, October 17, 2020.  

We remain in constant communication with our Nashville event contacts and we continue to monitor 

information regarding the Coronavirus pandemic nationally and locally, both in Grand Forks and in Nashville.   

All parties involved want this game to happen on Saturday, October 17, 2020, however, we remain cognizant 

of the fact that the Coronavirus pandemic may yet impact the event in ways we never imagined only a few 

short months ago.   

Should the Coronavirus pandemic force restrictions that negatively impact the quality and/or scope of the 

event we seek to produce, alternative event plans may need to be implemented,  including the potential for 

the Nashville event to be played at some point in the future as opposed to being played on Saturday, October 

17, 2020.  

We will provide another event update on or before Friday, July 17, 2020. All future updates will be posted to 

our event website at www.theralph.com/nashville, our social media pages and the official Facebook Event 

page. Please email me at Nashville@theralph.com if you have any specific questions about the Nashville event.  

I hope this information helps you understand our thought process relative to the 2020 U.S. Hockey Hall of 

Fame Game as of today.  

Sincerely,  

Jody Hodgson 

General Manager 

Ralph Engelstad Arena 
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